
 

Clear Lake Township 
Monthly Board Meetings 

 

Monthly Township Board Meetings are 
held the third Tuesday of each month at 
7:00 pm at the new Clear Lake Township 
Hall located at: 7938 116th Street SE.  If 

you would like to present an item to the 
Board, please email the Clerk at: 

clearlaketwp@hotmail.com 
 

Contact Us 
 

Clear Lake Township 
7938 116th Street SE 

P.O. Box 305 
Clear Lake, MN 55319 

(320) 743-2472 

clearlaketwp@hotmail.com 
 

Visit Our Website 
 

Important information for permits, 
animal control, ordinances, resolutions, 

road projects, Township Board Members, 
Committees and links to other Township 

contacts are all listed on our website: 

www.clearlaketownship.org 
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Chairman’s Corner 
 

It has been a very challenging year for 
Clear Lake Township and for everyone 
because of the pandemic. Clear Lake 
Township has been planning and saving 
for a new town hall for the past ten 
years. All of that hard work and planning 
came to culmination when we moved 
into our new building in November of 
2020. This building will serve Clear Lake 
Township residents for many years to 
come. Also, this building will allow our 
staff a permanent place to work, a place 
for residents to come to conduct 
township business and our own polling 
location for elections. This building is 
equipped to provide virtual meetings 
thanks to the Federal Government 
“Cares Act of 2020”. In the future we will 
be providing set hours of operation to 
better assist you and all those who wish 
to contact the Township. Because of 
strict planning and fiduciary duties to our 
residents, this building is completely paid 
for and no tax increases were incurred by 
you for its construction. 
Clear Lake Township will undertake one 
of its  largest road projects ever with the 
reclaim and overlay of our portion of the 
Sherwood Shores addition this summer.  

 

As always, our main thrust of service to you is 
to provide high quality roads for you to use 
which are safe and efficient any time of year. 
We currently maintain 31 miles of road and 
have a very extensive road maintenance 
program and schedule. As much as we try, we 
cannot be on every road all the time. As 
residents this is where you come in. Please 
contact us with any concern you may have so 
it may be addressed in a timely manner. 
Clear Lake Township is always available to help 
with any issue large or small in a fully 
transparent fashion. We have a very 
passionate and experienced staff and board 
members who are more willing to help you 
with all your needs. We work corporately with 
the Sherburne County Zoning Department for 
your zoning, permit and building needs. Please 
feel free to reach out to us by email so we may 
assist you. 
I have been an elected board member since 
2004 and Chairman since 2011. As with 
anything, I am continuing to learn new things 
with this position. Some issues may take some 
time to solve but I will truly work diligently to 
provide a solution for you. I am always 
available. Please don’t hesitate to email me. I 
look forward to assisting you. 
 

Clear Lake Township Chairman 
Gary H. Gray 
cltwpchair@hotmail.com 

 
The new Clear Lake Township hall has been 

built at Clear Lake Township Park on 

property the township already owned. 

___________________________________ 

Clear Lake Township Official Newspaper 

 

https://patriotnewsmn.com 
 

 

Township History Book 
 

A book about the history of Clear 

Lake Township, from the first settlement to 

the present day is available.  As a lifetime 

resident of Clear Lake Township, Lloyd 

(Bud) Stimmler had spent an incredible 

number of hours researching and 

assembling a book along with the help 

from many area residents.  If you would 

like to buy a book, please contact Bud at: 

(320) 761-5793 or 

cltwpvicechair@hotmail.com. 
 

https://patriotnewsmn.com/

